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WHAT’S NEW ON DHELIDA PROJECT? 

DHeLiDA Training in Foligno, Italy 

 

On the 28-29-30th June, the DHeLiDA partnership alongside with their chosen trainers gathered in Foligno, Italy to 
hold the Learning, Teaching and Training activity. The aim of the training was to present the project in more detail 
to newcomers and to demonstrate the developed Digital Health Framework and the Platform for Collective 
Awareness on Digital Health that aim to raise awareness on digital health literacy and help disadvantaged adults 
to gain new digital competences in this field. Trainers at their end will be further spreading the word about the project 
and its results and in the coming months they will organize trainings for beneficiaries to enhance their skills and 
improve their health literacy.  

During the three days of the training professionals from five European countries had the opportunity to exchange experience 
and knowledge in the field of adult education and learn from each other. 
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NEXT STEPS – Finalising DHeLiDA Platform  

DHeLiDA Platform contains a training toolkit with 11 
modules and also information on digital health literacy 
and learning materials that aim to improve the digital 
health literacy of disadvantaged adults. 

             
In the coming months the trainers will pilot training pathways in their countries with adults with fewer 
opportunities to test the created materials. When the training toolkit is finalized, the partners will translate 
the content in their languages and all materials will become accessible via the project website 
www.dhelida.eu. 

For more information on the project, please visit www.dhelida.eu or contact the project partner in your 
country, contact data are available on the website. 
Follow us on Facebook: @dhelidaproject 
 
DHeLiDA partners 
Pro Arbeit – Kreis Offenbach – (AöR) – Kommunales Jobcenter, Germany – project coordinator 
EGinA, Italy 
Frederick University, Cyprus 
SYSTSERV, Greece 
Pressure Line, The Netherlands 
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